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Have it all. Right here. 

December 8, 2021 

Sent Via email to: 
All Council Members of the City of Peterborough 
All Council Members of the County of Peterborough 
Rhonda Keenan, President Peterborough and Kawarthas Economic Development 

Re: December 1, 2021 Letter from the City of Peterborough Re: Adoption of the 
new Official Plan for the City of Peterborough Report IPSPL21-036 

At the Regular Council meeting held December 6, 2021 the Council of the Township of 
Cavan Monaghan supported the following resolution requesting: 

That Council direct staff to draft a letter expressing their congratulations 
on the adoption of the City of Peterborough's Official Plan and 
Transportation Master Plan and include the Township's support 
for, and enthusiasm to participate in establishing and creating a Regional 
Economic Development Strategy; and 
That the letter be sent to each member of the Council of the City of 
Peterborough, the County of Peterborough and to the President of 
Peterborough and the Kawarthas Economic Development. 

On behalf of the Council for the Township of Cavan Monaghan, we congratulate the City 
of Peterborough on the adoption of their Official Plan and Transportation Master Plan. 
We want to reinforce the Township's position and support the City's interest in 
establishing a Regional Economic Development Strategy; we look forward to working in 
collaboration with the City and County of Peterborough. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

djdf7h---
Scott McFadden, Mayor 
Township of Cavan Monaghan 

988 County Rd 10 
Millbrook, Ontario LOA 1 GO 

www.cavanmonaghan.net 

Phone: 705-932-2929 
Fax: 705-932-3458 




